
Friday 4th October

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to announce a Parent/Child workshop that we are bringing

to Year Two next half term. The workshop will be showcasing the excellent

Mastering Number programme, which we follow at Beaver Road. As part of the

programme, we have a range of fantastically fun maths games to teach to you

and your child. In the workshop, your child’s class teacher will introduce you and

your child to these number games. We encourage you to then play these games

at home and let us know how they are going. All the games will be printed and

provided at the workshop.

Mastering Number continues throughout Year Two and carries over into Key Stage 2, so the

skills developed will really support your child’s learning.

The workshops are free and open to all Year Two parents/carers. The session will take place

in the Willow Building from 08:50 to 10:00 on the below dates. After a short introduction to

the programme from a member of the Maths team, your child will join you to play and

explore the games.

● 2C: Monday 11th November at 08:50

● 2LM: Tuesday 12th November at 08:50

● 2M: Wednesday 13th November at 08:50

● 2B: Thursday 14th November at 08:50

● 2BM: Friday 15th November at 08:50

If you are interested in attending and supporting your child’s maths learning, please see the
survey on School Spider.

Please complete the survey if you are unable to make your child’s session, but would like to

attend the workshop.

Best Wishes,

Mr Cullen (Maths Lead) and Mrs Mour (Year Two Head of Year)


